
From: ginnie yeung  

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 11:04 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: resident at 10 Gerden Drive Richmond Hill 

Dear Sir/Madam.  

This is regarding the building permit right at the entrance of our neighborhood. 

Me and most of our neighbors 100% feel so annoying for this idea because new condo 
building or  

More townhouses will cause lot of traffics and pollution problems to our neighbors.  

We already feel frustrated since we received the building permit request notice by the 
city.  

Hope city is going to hear our voice and consider all issues before approve the builder 
idea.  

Thanks and Appreciate 

Regards,  

Pui Yu Yeung 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

